
We're nearing our customary summer break 
where Wednesday nights are concerned. 

But what about our well-attended One Story studies? 

Beginning Wednesday, May 14th, watch each week for 
One Story: Summer School!  These brief video studies 

will give an overview of some new material that 
follows up the Sunday Sermon. 
There is no set time to "tune in," 

but they will drop each Wednesday. 
Watch at your leisure once they release. 

Join Dr. Qualls each week as we continue with helpful
background and fresh insights!


